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help this volume would never have reached publication, and to my 
two secretaries, Miss Margaret Tredick and Rev John V. G. 
Koontz, for their many hours of faithful and competent work. 
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The book is sent out with a prayer that God will bring these 

letters to the attention of any who might particularly profit from 
them, and that their use may bring glory to our Lord Jesus Christ.  

 
 

Prof. Allan A. MacRae  
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